
Help us help your children by joining the 
 

2016-2017 
PARENT TEACHER NETWORK 

 

 Welcome to the 2016-2017 school year!  The Crawford-Rodriguez Parent Teacher Network (CR PTN) is our 

parent-teacher organization and we invite you to become a member for the current school year.  Our organization 

sponsors activities and provides supplies for our students at Crawford-Rodriguez.  YOU ARE UNDER NO OBLIGATION 

TO VOLUNTEER HOWEVER YOUR HELP IS GREATLY NEEDED AND APPRECIATED!  Meetings are held on the 

first Wednesday of every month in the IMC and will begin at 7 p.m.    

 

Our meeting schedule is as follows: 
            October 5, 2016  February 1, 2017 

            November 2, 2016  March 1, 2017 

            December 7, 216  April 5, 2017 

            January 4, 2017  May 3, 2017 

           June 7, 2017   

                        

Please complete the bottom portion of this form and return it to your child’s homeroom teacher in an envelope 

marked CR PTN Membership 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please make checks payable to CR PTN 

 

Donation:    $10.00 _________  
 

Parent/Guardian Name (s) ______________________________________________________ 

 

Student Name _________________________________ Grade _______ Teacher________________________ 

Student Name _________________________________ Grade _______ Teacher________________________ 

Student Name _________________________________ Grade _______ Teacher________________________ 

 

Phone # ______________________________ Email ___________________________________ 

 

If you would like to volunteer for one of our events, please contact one of the Executive Board Members. 

 

Thank you for your support!  We look forward to meeting you! 



 

 


